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Ashley Luscher
240 Franklin Street
Laconia, NH 03246

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am irate over the fact that this is even a topic of discussion! The idea that the Northern Pass would be
a good idea for NH to allow is absurd. Destroying the ecosystem, devaluing properties, and creating an
eyesore are just some of the negative affects the Northern Pass would have on NH. Why should the
beautiful State of NH have to be the ones suffering for other New England States?? Never mind the
fact, that most of the tourists coming to visit our beautiful state are from the South. Why would they
want to take away from NH's beauty? | am NOT in support of this HORRIBLE plan and demand that my
voice is heard.

Sincerely,
Ashley Luscher
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